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A group of doctors who've tracked 9/11 rescue workers' illnesses urged the Obama
administration to "prevent a repetition of costly mistakes" made after the terrorist attacks by
protecting Gulf Coast oil spill workers from toxic exposure.

In a letter McClatchy obtained that was sent to health and safety officials earlier this month, 14
doctors said oil spill workers should get the maximum level of protection from exposure in an
effort to avoid the problems that arose after the Sept. 11 attacks.

      

After 9/11, health experts accused the Bush administration of withholding information about the
toxicity of the air at the World Trade Center site from emergency workers and of being too slow
to prevent exposure.

Long-term studies have since found that many 9/11 rescue workers and firefighters have
suffered increased respiratory illnesses and reduced lung capacity.

"Failure to recognize the errors made from the response to the WTC disaster and a further
failure to benefit from their attendant lessons may well lead to needless risk to human health in
the Gulf and will amplify the human and financial costs associated with such risks," the doctors
wrote.

More...

 1 / 1

http://www.mcclatchydc.com/2010/06/23/96434/doctors-seek-help-protecting-gulf.html

